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Re: Self-Gov't Workshop

Dear Mr. Boucher:

The Metis Society of Saskatchewan, along with the Gabriel Dumont
Institute, is planning a three day workshop entitled "Metis Self-
Government Nation Building: Step One" on March 17, 18 and 19,
1993 in Saskatoon. I would like to extend an invitation to you
to attend this important developmental workshop.

We have all been discussing self-government issues for some time.
our first step toward self-government must be to define and
understand all of the issues involved as well as to take a
practical look at self-government for the Metis of Saskatchewan.

The Metis Society of Saskatchewan will cover your expenses. Your
knowledge and experience will be an important part of this
process, also your participation would be greatly appreciated. I
look forward to hearing your response as soon as possible
regarding your attendance at this significant and historic
workshop.

We would encourage that the Area Directors and Senators share
accomodations and rides, because of the limited amount of funds.

Sincerely,

Gerald Morin, President
Metis Society of Saskatchewan
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